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Dear parents, 
 
We are excited to launch our very first school Treasure Hunt event. Come and join in 

some family fun, scouring the school grounds for clues and completing challenges 

along the way. Come on your own, as a family or join with friends; however you 

choose to join in you are guaranteed to have a fun-filled time! The event is suitable 

for all ages. 

 

Tickets are a bargain price of £1 per person (adult or child) which will buy you entry 

into the main Treasure hunt event. Additionally, there will be food available to 

purchase and a wide range of stalls to visit which will be led by our year 6 children as 

part of Enterprise Week. All funds will go directly to ChaPTA to support the 

development of the school grounds and further enhance our popular OPAL system. 

The children have a very long wish list so any support will be very gratefully 

received.  

 

Groups of teams will be organised into start times to avoid a mad rush at the start of 

the event. All you need to do is decide how many tickets you need and what time slot 

you wish to start then visit www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta.to purchase. We will then 

send home your tickets with a confirmed start time. In order to help the event run 

smoothly, we kindly ask you to purchase tickets before the end of the school day on 

Friday 28th June. Tickets for similar events are snapped up quickly so be quick to 

guarantee entry to the Treasure Hunt. 

 

Time slots for starting the hunt are: 

 

3:30 - 4:00pm 

4:00 - 4:30pm 

4:30 – 5:00pm 

5:00 – 5:30pm 

5:30 – 6:00pm 

 

ChaPTA 

 
  

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/chapta.to


 

Food and other stalls will be available throughout the whole event so please leave 

time before or after the Treasure Hunt to visit.  

 

We know that family lives are busier than ever, however we would love to see as 

many of you as possible. If you are able to spare any time to help set up the event or 

may be able to donate a raffle prize, please do get in touch with ChaPTA at  

pta@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk or Mrs Stewart at 

n.stewart@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

ChaPTA 

 
 
  


